YMCA BETHESDA CHEVY-CHASE

IMPORTANT
MEMBER
UPDATE

The YMCA Bethesda-Chevy Chase outdoor pool will
be unavailable from Sunday, April 14 through Saturday,
April 20. The pool will reopen on Sunday, April 21.

During the shutdown, tasks will include draining the outdoor pool,
conducting maintenance inside the pool, and preparing for summer
operations.

Please be advised that this schedule may change due to weather.

Both indoor pools will be open during this time for your convenience.

Please email Marko.Dokic@ymcadc.org with any questions.



